
 

 

  

 

 

24 February 2023 

Annwyl Lywydd 

Business Committee’s review of the Member Bill procedure 

You will recall that we wrote to you in May 2022 in respect of the Member Bill procedure. Within your 
response of 26 May 2022, you told us that the Business Committee had agreed to consider a further 
paper regarding the potential for reviewing the selection process for Member Bills when this can be 
accommodated within the Committee’s wider procedural work programme. 

At our meeting of 30 January we took evidence from Peter Fox MS as Member in charge of the Food 
(Wales) Bill, and the Member Bill procedure featured during our subsequent discussions. 

We would be grateful to receive an update on when the Business Committee is likely to begin 
reviewing the selection process. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 
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